Boo! MAFS Celebrates the Spookiest Of Holidays



It was scary, spooky yet simply entertaining Halloween party celebrated at Metropolitan Asian Family Chicago Location on November 1, 2012.

Seniors and staff members joined in the celebration with much gusto and many of the staff members were sported in masks and scary costumes.

Mrs. Fatima Boranovic, CCP Supervisor was in her spookiest best, and other staff members managed to bring bit of spookiness with their colorful wings, cool masks and other funky stuff.

Pankaj Patel, ADS Program Coordinator coordinated for the success of Halloween party at MAFS Chicago location. She distributed cookies, candies and other goodies to commemorate the celebration of Halloween.

Mrs. Santosh Kumar, Executive Director MAFS, appreciated MAFS staff and ADS clients for successfully celebrating spookiest festival.



Other centers that had similar celebration were MAFS Niles, Roselle, Naperville, Vernon Hills and Algonquin.



